CORRESPONDENCE

LETTER FROM THE HEATHCOTE VALLEY COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION INC -
REZONING OF THE MALTWORKS SITE

The Heathcote Valley Community Association voiced concern at the decision to defer consideration of
this matter until after the City Plan is operative and there is clear landowner support (Council meeting
28.2.2002).

The Committee decided:

1. That the letter be received.

2. That the Chair (Councillor Sue Wells) and Deputy Chairman (Councillor David Cox) offer to
meet with the Heathcote Valley Community Association Inc to discuss the City Plan process.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


